
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/18/2016 1:40:52 PM
Subject: Governor's Welcome Reception - Rescheduled for Tuesday, November 29, 2016

Good afternoon,

I wanted to inform you that the Governor's Welcome Reception has been rescheduled for Tuesday, November 29th 
from 4:30 - 6:00 pm. Please let me know if you and your spouse will be able to attend.

We look forward to seeing you at the Governor's Mansion on November 29th. Please let me know if you have any 
dietary restrictions or any other questions. I hope you have a great day!

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Cell: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov

From: Mottel, Haley
Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2016 12:16 PM
To: Mottel, Haley
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Postponement of Governor's Reception

Good afternoon,

I apologize for the short notice, but due to hurricane preparations we will need to postpone the Governor's Reception 
that was scheduled for this evening. I will be in touch with more information when a new date has been confirmed.

Please confirm that you have received this message. I look forward to seeing each of you in the near future.

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Cell: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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